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TuEe Crisis or Missioxns. By Rev. ArtHUR T. PiErsoy, D.D. New
York : Robert Carter & Bros. Toronto: John Young, Upper
Canada Tract Society. New edition. Cloth, $1.00. Paper, 35
ceats.

This fascinating and stimulating book was fully noticed in this
department on the appearance of the first edition. And we take it up
again simply to say thal a cheap edition has recently bzenissued. The
“Crisis of Missions " is too well known even now 0 requxre any critical
review. Its clear, compact sentences contain volumes of information in
few words. Its vraphxc descriptions, splendid style, intense zlow, fire
and dash, make it the book to awaken interest in the great cause of mis-
sions and stir to passionate enthusiasm a sluggish church. - Sessions and
Missionary Committees wishing to educate congregations to intelligent
liberality would be more than repaid were they to keep on hand quanti-
ties of this book for free distribution. T'wo or three copies of the cloth
edition should be in every Sabbath schoal library, even at the expense of
the “Gates Ajar ” serics and a few of the pious, sccond-rate novels.

PHere and RAwap.

“Wnuy burns thy lamp so late, my fricnd 2 ”

ExamiNatioNs begin on March 27th ; College closes on Thursday,
April 5th,

Gro. BaLLANTYNTE, '86, Camilla, and J. J. Doabbin, ‘$7, Mono Mills
left their cards last weck.

I. E. Browyi, 'S7, did not remain long in El Paso, Texas. He was
in California a few weeks ago.

Taux offices of Rev. Dr. Reid, Agent of the Church, have been moved
from Church Strect to 15 Toronto Sirect.

Twa old Knox men have recenily been settled in Toronto Presbytery,
Rev. J. Wo Bell in Newmarket, and Rev. A, U. Campbeliin Qucensville.

Tug academic part of the closing exereises will be held in Convoca-
tion Hall in the afternaon ; the evening mecting in Cooke’s Church.

Tug_prozramme for thc cvening meeting in connection with College
closing, in Conke's church, will mclude an address by onc of the pro-
fessors, another by H. R. Fraser, representative of the graduating
class, and another by Rev. Dr. Kellogg.

IN reply to cnnuirics from friends throughout the country, the
editnr wishes to say that the publication of the Colonial Correspondence
will be continued in the April number of Tug MoNTHIN.



